
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
Well, we are at our final day of the year and what a scorching week it has been. On Friday, our Year 6 pupils 
enjoyed a special service in church to mark the end of their time with us at Tilstock School.  Reverend Armstrong 
presented each child with a bible and special leavers hoody. They were all so thankful and it was wonderful to 
spend time with them. Good luck Year 6s! We will miss you hugely.  
 
A very big thank you to all parents, and community, for your tremendous support with our Summer Fair. It was so 
good to see everyone together and enjoying themselves. It was incredibly successful, with lots of visitors, stalls 
and entertainment. A huge thank you to our hard-working staff team for volunteering their time, and to Mrs 
Hamilton for sourcing the ponies and tractor. In total we raised over £1100 for our school. This is great news and 
will benefit our children in trips and resources in the year ahead. If anyone would like to be involved organising our 
Christmas Fair, please get in touch with the school office!  
 
Well, as this is the last bulletin for this year, I would like to thank you all for your tremendous support and positive 
energy. The school continues to go from strength to strength, and it continues to be a privilege for me, as 
headteacher of this wonderful school. This year, we’ve celebrated achievements, overcome challenges, and 
created countless memories. Our school isn’t just a building; it’s a family—a place where children feel  
safe, inspired, and encouraged to dream big. As we bid farewell to this academic year, let’s carry  
forward the spirit of collaboration, kindness, and resilience. Our collective efforts make our school the  
extraordinary place it is. I look forward to welcoming you all back into school on Tuesday 3rd  
September! 
 
With heartfelt thanks, have a wonderful break. 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

HAF programme Tilstock 
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Wednesday 24th July 2024 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Summer Holiday: Thursday 25th July 2024  
Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 
 

WORSHIP Joy 

   This week in worship the childen learnt 

about when Jesus heals ten men with 

leprosy. . You can watch this together here 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Puppet Club Success! 

This term Mrs White-Culf’s Puppet club has bought so 

much joy to our school. Making puppets is incredibly 

beneficial for children. Puppets encourage children to 

engage in conversations, enhancing their vocabulary 

and communication skills. Our children who have been 

part of the puppet club this term have invented stories, 

characters, and scenarios, which has boosted their 

imaginative thinking. Thank you Mrs White-Culf! and 

thank you children for your wonderful creativity! 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to: - 

Darcey, Alfie, Charlie, Thomas, Mia, Theo, Hector, Hunter, Leo, 

Maisie, Darcie, Isla, Max, Conor, Calem, Bella, Rory 

Who all celebrate their birthday over the Summer! 

Thank you Tilstock Staff 

A big thank you to our hardworking, energetic, nurturing and knowledgeable staff.  I wanted 

to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude to each and every one of you. Your 

dedication, passion, and unwavering commitment to our students have made this year truly 

special. 

 Congratulations Miss Jones! 

Miss Jones will be getting married over the summer, 

and when she returns in September to teach Badger 

Class, she will be Mrs Yale. 

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LzZUDRrKgI8

